
CALLING ALL HIGH SCHOOLERS!  
 
All Saints is gathering high school students to par1cipate in Brady Faith Center’s week long 

Summer Servants Program! The week will run from Sunday, July 21-Thursday, July 25 and will 

include service throughout the City of Syracuse, working in community gardens & organiza1ons 

that support families and individuals. We will also be able to meet with and work alongside 

groups and individuals on the margins in our City. The week includes community ou1ngs and 

ac1vi1es. Par1cipants will be  staying overnight at DewiL Community Church. If you are 

interested, please contact Michael Songer at allsaintsff@syrdio.org or (315) 466-8482 ASAP – 

more informa1on and applica1ons are available at allsaintssyracuse.org/youth 
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